
Dear Parents,
Greetings of the day!

We all need to understand & accept that the Corana virus is still present in our environment. We

keep on hearing in the news about the sporadic rise of Corona infected cases in different parts of

the country.

One of the most important step in containing its spread is wearing a mask at all times when we

step out of our homes.

It has been noticed that some students are not wearing a mask when they come to school in the

morning (both transport & self students)

We have been giving them reminder on a daily basis, but to no avail. Therefore from Monday 4th

July 2022 onwards students coming on their own will not be allowed to enter the school if he/she

is not wearing a mask.

They will be sent back home. It is also expected that the parents coming to drop & pick their ward

mandatorily wear a mask.

Students coming by School Transport will not be allowed to board the school Bus if he/she is not

wearing a mask.

We seek your support & cooperation for the same as it will help in keeping the students & staff -

Safe & Healthy.

Thanking You,
Regards,

Ms. Archana Pal Singh
Principal
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